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Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet 

our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make 

their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities. 

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven't been modernized in almost 30 

years - and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across 

the nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power 

companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better. 

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they 

no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn't the whole 

idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills? 

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do 

more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right. 

Sincerely, 

Taylor Neverman 

North Miami Beach, FL 33160 
neverman.taylor@gmail.com 
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Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet 

our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make 

their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities. 

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven't been modernized in almost 30 

years - and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across 

the nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power 

companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better. 

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they 

no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn't the whole 

idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills? 

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do 

more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right. 

Sincerely, 
Brad Kitchin 
Clermont, FL 34711 
brad.kitchin@live.com 
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Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

We al/ know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet 

our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make 

their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities. 

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven't been modernized in almost 30 

years - and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across 

the nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power 

companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better. 

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they 

no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn't the whole 

idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills? 

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do 

more on efficiency, in particular for low.-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right. 

Sincerely, 
Robert Lawson 
Panacea, FL 32346 
lawson1@mindspring.com 
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Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet 

our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make 

their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities. 

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven't been modernized in almost 30 

years - and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across 

the nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power 

companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better. 

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they 

no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn't the whole 

idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills? 

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do 

more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right. 

Sincerely, 
Marilyn Warlick 
Tampa, FL 33618 
marilynruth21@gmail.com 
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Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet 

our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make 

their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities. 

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven't been modernized in almost 30 

years - and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across 

the nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power 

companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better. 

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they 

no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn't the whole 

idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills? 

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do 

more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right. 

Sincerely, 
Sayda Munguia 
Miami, FL 33147 
sayomusa@hotmail.com 
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Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet 

our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make 

their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities. 

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven't been modernized in almost 30 

years - and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across 

the nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power 

companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better. 

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they 

no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn't the whole 

idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills? 

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do 

more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right. 

Sincerely, 
Linda Smithe 
Jupiter, FL 33458 
destinationloop@gma ii .com 
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Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet 

our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make 

their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities. 

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven't been modernized in almost 30 

years - and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across 

the nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power 

companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better. 

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they 

no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn't the whole 

idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills? 

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do 

more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right. 

Sincerely, 

Elizabeth Pines 

Miami, FL 33129 

ecpines@yahoo.com 
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Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

I have worked hard to make my home efficient in Winter park Florida. From putting solar panels on to an on demand 

water heater, to a variable speed pool pump and insulation and LED's, I work hard to reduce my energy bill. 

Please don't penalize me and others for working to make our homes more efficient. 

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they 

no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn't the whole 

idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills? 

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do 

more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right. 

Sincerely, 
Deirdre Macnab 
Winter Park, FL 32789 

didimacnab@earthlink.net 
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Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet 

our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make 

their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities. 

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven't been modernized in almost 30 

years - and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across 

the nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power 

companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better. 

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they 

no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn't the whole 

idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills? 

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do 

more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right. 

Sincerely, 
Reverend Toni Saul 
Key Biscayne, FL 33149 
tasaul@ymail.com 
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Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet 

our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make 

their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities. 

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven't been modernized in almost 30 

years - and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across 

the nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power 

companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better. 

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they 

no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn't the whole 

idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills? 

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do 

more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right. 

Sincerely, 
Mackenzie Vecchio 

Boca Raton, FL 33498 
vecchio647@gmail.com 
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Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter and reducing the draw on our resources. It is the 

quickest, smartest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and 

manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps 

energy dollars in local communities. Energy companies will still get handsome profits even if we increase energy 

efficiency in Florida, so there are no losers when improving energy efficiency. 

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven't been modernized in almost 30 

years - and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across 

the nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power 

companies proposing goals of zero. We can and should do better. 

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they 

no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn't the whole 

idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills, or are we 

missing something? 

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do 

more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right. We're counting 

on you to do what is right. Are you up for the task? 

Sincerely, 
Brett Robert 
Coral Springs, FL 33071 
strongtech@earthlink.net 
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Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham, 

We all know that energy efficiency means using energy smarter. It is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet 

our energy needs while helping Floridians cut energy waste and manage power bills. Helping hard-working families make 

their homes more efficient, safer, and secure also keeps energy dollars in local communities. 

Yet the practices you rely upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven't been modernized in almost 30 

years - and that has led to Florida's largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast and across 

the nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses. Most recently, this outdated approach led to power 

companies proposing goals of zero. We can do better. 

As you set out to revisit the energy efficiency goal setting rules, please update the economic screening practices so they 

no longer penalize efficiency measures that meaningfully reduce energy waste for homes or businesses. Isn't the whole 

idea of an efficiency program, to reduce energy use to meet demand and help customers lower power bills? 

It's time to use the rulemaking process to modernize your decades-old practices and consider ways to get utilities to do 

more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. The rule is outdated, we must get it right. 

Sincerely, 
John Kesich 
Venice, FL 34293 
john.kesich@gmail.com 
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